
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-079 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Correspondence from Merleau – Forest Talk 

Agenda Date: April 25, 2019 

Attachments: Letter from Merleau – Forest Talk; FAQ Forest Talk 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-079; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to forward a letter of support for this project to permit Mr. 
Merleau move forward with his project.. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Accompanying this report is a letter received David Merleau about his Forest Talk project.  His plans 
include a GPS activated dialogue that can bring relevant audio to our trails.  According to the Frequently 
Asked Questions, this would be at no cost to the Municipality and could provide another item for marketing 
our area as a destination. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 

 

x 


